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RE: 2023 Catch Sharing Plan and Annual Regulations – Final Action

Honorable Council Members, I am writing this in regards to Pacific Halibut fishing opportunity's in California. I work in the
sport fishing industry that relies on Pacific Halibut fishing opportunity's for a large portion of our summer business . I feel like
the current California quota does not provide enough pounds, so that we have consistent opportunity's to last through out our
summer season. I believe the past few years surveys were done by your organization that confirmed there is a healthy Pacific
Halibut population in N.California and that we could benefit from some increased quota. I love eating and catching Pacific
Halibut. Thank you for your consideration.


